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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
Department of Education
DATE: October 31, 2024
TO: Directors, Supervisors, and Contact Persons Addressed
FROM: Sandra C. Curwood, PhD, RDN, Sandy
[bookmark: _Hlk151361673]SUBJECT: Food Service Management Company Contracts Webinar – Thursday, December 5, 2024
The Virginia Department of Education, Office of School and Community Nutrition Programs (VDOE-SCNP), would like to inform school food authorities (SFAs) about the food service management company (FSMC) contracts webinar on December 5, 2024, at 2:00 p.m.
Attendance is required for:
· SFAs currently contracting with an FSMC and 
· SFAs considering contracting with an FSMC.
SFAs are required to register for the webinar by December 2, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. A confirmation email with details for joining the webinar will be sent upon registration. 
The webinar will review:
· the process and timeline for new and renewing contracts,
· applicable local, state, and federal procurement regulations,
· the responsibilities of the SFA and the FSMC, and
· resources for additional information and assistance.
Contracting with an FSMC
SFAs may contract with an FSMC to manage food service operations in whole or part for one or more of its schools. The scope of the management responsibilities must be specified in the solicitation of an FSMC and in the contract awarded to the selected FSMC. However, it is the ultimate responsibility of the SFA to monitor the terms of any resulting contract. 
The SFA remains responsible for the overall operation and compliance of the school nutrition programs with federal, state, and local procurement standards when obtaining the services of an FSMC; this includes having a qualified SNP Administrator employed by the school division.
FSMC Request for Proposals Template
LEAs that intend to contract with an FSMC are required to use the VDOE-SCNP:
· FSMC Request for Proposals Template, or
· FSMC Contract Renewal Template.
Both templates include the U.S. Department of Agriculture regulatory language and requirements for the FSMC contract. The templates, with instructions, are in SNPWeb Download Forms and will be reviewed during the webinar.
For More Information 
For more information, please contact your assigned School and Community Nutrition Programs regional specialist or Crystal Crutchfield, SNP Operations Coordinator, via email at crystal.crutchfield@doe.virginia.gov. 
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